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We are half way through the Fall Session & registration will open for the Winter Session on 
Friday, November 15th. A reminder that you must re-register your dancer for the next 
session. All students will be pre-approved for the next session for the classes we feel they 
are best suited too. You will receive a email Friday to enrol your child into that class.

The Winter Session will be a 8 Week Session that takes place from January 13th through 
to March 9th. With no classes on February 15th due to Family Day.
Class Cost is as follows including GST:
30 minute class $88.20
45 minute class $132.30

The Christmas show is quickly approaching on Sunday, December 15th at 2:30 P.M. Doors 
open to the audience at 2:00 p.m and it is rush seating therefore there are no reserved 
seats. Please share the event with your friends & family! A great way to kick off the holiday 
season! Please make sure you have read the Christmas Show Newsletter #2 that was 
emailed to you! 

The Spring Session will run similar to the Fall Session with an optional Year-End Show 
Performance! 
8 Week No Performance Session March 16th to May 11th
10 Week Yes Performance Session March 16th to May 25th with Year-End Show Weekend 
of May 30th/31st.

PLEASE REACH OUT TO MISS FENTON, MISS MEAGAN OR MISS JULIA IF YOU HAVE 
ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING YOUR STUDENTS CLASS PLACEMENT. 

Make-Up Classes for Christmas Show
 Students ONLY

Due to the cancelled class on September 30th due to 
weather, classes will be made up on Saturday, November 

23rd!
9:30- Twinkle Star A/B
10:00- Twinkle Kinder
10:45-Primary Ballet

11:30- Try-All/Jazz/Hip Hop Combo
12:15- DONE



Last Day of Classes for Fall Session 

Monday, December 2nd: Non-performance students

Monday, December 9th:  Christmas Show students

PARENT  VIEWING  

DATE CHANGE 

We will be holding parent 
viewing on Monday, 

December 2nd!

We ask that all students only 
bring with them 1 or 2 guests 
as the rooms get to crowded 

and loud if there are too 
many in our audience and 

becomes a distraction to the 
dancers. You are allowed to 

take pictures and video 
during class just please make 
sure you are not a distraction 

to those around you! 

TPDS CLOTHING 
 ORDERS 

Purchase TPDS clothing for your dancer! A variety of 
styles & options to choose from! This year we have 
hoodies, onesies, joggers & slides to chose from! 

Sizes available for toddlers through to adult! You will 
be able to order through your parent portal in the 

online shop.  

We will bring try-on sizes on Monday, November 
19th.  

All orders need to be completed in your Parent Portal  
in the online store by OCT 21st. 
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